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The International Longshore and Warehouse Union released the following statement:  

 

The International Longshore and Warehouse Union (ILWU), representing 44,000 workers on the 

West Coast, Hawaii, Alaska, and Canada, condemns the detention of David Huerta, President of 

SEIU California, and the violent raids conducted today by masked ICE agents across Los 

Angeles. 

These raids were not about the fair enforcement of immigration policy or protecting the public; 

they served no purpose except to create fear in immigrant communities. These cruel and unjust 

actions by ICE and the detention of Brother Huerta are an attack on all workers. 

The ILWU joins our siblings in the labor movement calling for the immediate release of Brother 

Huerta and an end to destructive ICE raids targeting hard-working members of our community.   


